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PPAACC PHOTOGRAPHY AND VIDEO POLICY 

As safety is paramount to all performers, any type of flash photography is strictly 
prohibited.  Family, friends, and fans may take still photos and videos of PPAACC 
events for personal use only.  The images and videos may not be sold or otherwise 
distributed or publicly displayed without the written permission of the Pep & Pageantry 
Arts Association of Central California (PPAACC).  PPAACC defines public display as a 
website, printed publication, or physical location where the public at large can gain 
access to one or more images/videos of a PPAACC participating group in performance.   

Small, non-professional, single frame “point &shoot” cameras are allowed into all 
venues.  However, use of “Professional Cameras” are prohibited at all PPAACC events, 
unless the user has appropriate credentials and prior written approval from PPAACC.  
Any camera that has a detachable lens or lens that extends to four (4) or more inches is 
considered a “Professional Camera” and is prohibited.   

Tripods, or other similar equipment that may obstruct the view or path of travel or 
others in the stands are also not allowed. 


